JUN 9, 2023

Shipping between Latin America and North Europe?
Here's an update for our SWX

If you're shipping between North Europe and Latin America, here are two updates that might impact your
cargo planning. Our North Europe - South America Westcoast (SWX) Service will be adding MV Santos

Express with an Estimated Time of Arrival at Cartagena, Colombia on June 17, 2023. With this vessel, our
service is introducting its tenth vessel with service with a 70-day rotation to support your cargo planning.

In addition, the port of Le Havre, France will be reinstated to our SWX sailing schedule. This change will
take place on September 2, 2023. For your reference, we've listed below the first vessel that will be
reinstatating Le Havre, including vessel voyage, estimated time of arrival (ETA), port name and
corresponding week:

Vessel [ Voyage ETA Port Week

Guayaquil Express V.3234S September 2, 2023 Le Havre 35

The new SWX rotation:

Rotterdam, NL - London Gateway, GB - Hamburg, DE - Antwerp, BE - Le Havre, FR - Caucedo, DR -
Cartagena, CO - Manzanillo, PA - Buenaventura, CO - Posorja, EC - Callao, PE - San Antonio, CL

To assist your cargo planning, you can use our vessel tracker to view our vessels' latest Estimated Times
of Arrival and Departure. If you have questions concerning the above changes, please contact our
customer service team at your location, who will be happy to guide you based on your individual situation.


https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/services-information/routes-trades/routes/route-finder.html/latin_america/north_europe/SWX.html
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/online-business/track/vessel-tracker-solution.html
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/services-information.html

